
 
 

 

Fernbrook Capital Management Announces Promotion 

 

Fernbrook Capital Management, a minority-owned, early growth-stage firm investing 

thematically in revenue-stage B2B and B2C tech companies across the e-commerce ecosystem, 

is pleased to announce the promotion of Takuma Riordan to Vice President. 

 

“We congratulate Takuma on his promotion to Vice President and look forward to continuing 

our work together to invest in exceptional founders building resilient companies addressing large 

target markets, aligned with powerful underlying trends, and with business models with inherent 

network effects.” 

Takuma Riordan joined Fernbrook as an Investment Associate in September 2021.  

 

Contacts: 

Bill Detwiler, Managing Partner 

Fernbrook Capital Management 

300 Park Avenue, 2nd Floor 

New York, NY 10022 

+1 646-661-5670 
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